NACTSPC 20th Annual General Meeting

National Guidelines update:

Peter Mackereth and Ann Carter started work on updating the Guidelines in
2018, was interrupted due to Covid, but is reaching a conclusion.

Peter and Ann have been working through the various sections of the
Guidelines with some Members of NACTSPC Committee offering comments on
the content.

Update from Ann and Peter to follow.

Regional Groups Update:

Groups have continued to meet via Zoom/Teams and F2F. Please consider
sharing a resume of your meeting with Liesl so that it can be included in the
Link

Welcome to Sally Baker who has taken on the role of Regional Group Lead in
the South East, and to Gill Iredale RGL for Yorkshire

Vacancy for Lincolnshire. Anyone who would be willing to take on this role
please contact Angela Green for an information pack: ange-
lagreen99@yahoo.co.uk

It would be great to hear something from all the groups, however small. We
are here to support you in any way we can (advising about speakers, printing
reports), so keep your group alive and keep up the good work!

Google Groups and Facebook:

Google Groups continue to be used and is a good forum for asking information
from other therapists and sharing knowledge and expertise.

The group was set up specifically for Members of NACTSPC only and not the
wider public of therapists.

We now have 2 NACTSPC Facebook pages, our public page and a members only
page

Please continue to share information with each other via Google Groups and
Facebook.

Election of New Officers:

We desperately need new members to join us on NACTSPC Committee
If anyone else would like to offer some of their time and commitment to
enable NACTSPC to continue, please speak to a committee member today.
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